
  

Sand Hutton and Warthill C of E Federated Primary Schools 

Newsletter – 16th November 2018 – 30th November 2018 

SAND HUTTON 
Dates for your diary 
 
 

 
 
Friday 16th November – PTA Movie Night @3.30 
 
Tuesday 20th November – ‘Blue for the Loo’ Day 
 
Friday 23rd November – Sharing Assembly @ 
2.30pm 
 
Friday  7th December - PTA Christmas Fair  
 
Tuesday 18th December – Nativity @ Sand Hutton 
Church 2.00pm & 6.00pm  
 

WARTHILL EVENTS 
Dates for your diary 
 
 
 
 
Friday 30th November – Sharing Assembly 
@ 2.30pm 

 
Wednesday 13 December – Nativity at 
St Mary’s Church, Warthill, 2 p.m. & 
6.00 p.m. 
 
Tuesday 18 December - Christmas  
Lunch  
 

Federation 

REMEMBRANCE 

Thank you to all parents and children who have been involved in any way in the 

Remembrance Day events. We have been privileged in both schools by visitors who 

have deepened pupils' understanding of the events which ended 100 years ago. My 

personal thanks go to Melissa Jackson, Tony Swan and Tony Bower. Both schools have 

gained such a lot from your input. 

After the service at St Mary's Church in Sand Hutton on Sunday, I was proud to join 

many of our families in the rain as pupils laid a wreath of remembrance. It was also 

wonderful to chat with many in the parish lunch in the village hall.  

I hope that parents have heard about the events which have taken place across the 

federation and have been as impressed by their enthusiasm as I have been. 

 

ROBINWOOD 

It was wonderful to see so many families attend the Robinwood meeting on Friday after 

school. As ever, the residential promises to be an exciting event! Should you have any 

further questions after reading the booklet, please feel free to ask. If we can't answer the 

question, the centre is always quick to respond. I know that Miss Heffernan has all but 

got her suitcase packed already! 

 

Sand Hutton 

The children really enjoyed making the Remembrance Poppies and listening to WW1 

Poetry. They then created some beautiful poems themselves, which were displayed in 

the village hall on Remembrance Sunday. 

 

http://www.sandhutton.n-yorks.sch.uk/


            
 
 
CLASS 2 

 
As part of our work on Volcanoes, rocks and soils we have been making models of the 

Earth out of playdough and sedimentary, metamorphic and igneous rocks out of 

chocolate!  

 

           
 
 

Talking Tuesday  

 
The next Talking Tuesday will be on the 27th November. Meals cost £3.20 and If you 
would like to join us please let the office know in advance. 
 
 

Blue for the loo day 
 
Don’t forget - Pupils are invited to bring a donation of £1.00 and wear blue on Tuesday 
20th November to raise money for our Toilet Twinning Charity. Blue treats will also be 
available for an extra 20p 
 
 
Congratulations to Chloe Robinson who entered the Young Writer's competition with a 
fantastic poem she wrote, called 'A Poem About Matilda'.  It has been chosen to be 
published in a brand new whizzpopping book, celebrating Roald Dahl. The book will be 
available to purchase in book shops from January 2019. Well done Chloe. We are 
extremely proud of you. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Warthill 
 
 
Diwali 

In the infant class we read the story of Rama & Sita and designed our own Rangoli patterns. 

       

We have also created an additional learning space with the focus on Early Years Provision 

 

Bonfire Night 

The children discussed how to keep safe, made wax resit pictures and wrote senses poems. 

       

 

Remembrance 

The whole school made clay poppies, some of which will be 

given to our local churches and the others will be 

displayed in our new Remembrance Garden. 

In the Junior Class we have been focusing our 

activities around World War I. We have written 

stories from the trenches, studied famous poems and 

created our own poppy artwork. 

 

 

 

 

In addition Year 3/4 have had the opportunity to create their own 

motorised WWI vehicles learning about how circuits and switches 

work. 

 

 
 



 
 
 
 
 

 


